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TOPIC: DELETIONS FROM APPROVED DOCTORS LIST 
 
 

Attached please find a listing of doctors who have been deleted from the Approved 
Doctors List.  

 
Each doctor has been notified that they will not be compensated by an insurance carrier 

for medical treatment provided after the effective date of the Order to an employee who has 
sustained a compensable injury under the Act. 


